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NOTICE REGARDING RESCHEDULING OF TIME 

 

 A meeting of the contesting candidates was scheduled to be 

held on the 26
th

 November 2018 at 11:00 AM in Conference 

Room NO. I to discuss the Model Code of Conduct and other 

issues for the IICC Election, 2018-19. 

 A number of requests have been received in the office about 

the unsuitability of the time ie 11:00 AM as many of the contesting 

candidates are professionals like C.A., advocates & businessmen 

etc. 

 Considering the aforesaid requests, it has been decided to 

have the said meeting at 4:30 P.M. However, if a candidate 

desires to meet the undersigned on the date and time fixed 

earlier, he may meet on said time. The venue and date remains 

the same. 

 Inconvenience caused is regretted. 

 

 

 

Dated: 23rd  November 2018 

Place : New Delhi 

Sd\- 

(TAPAS KUMAR BHATTACHARYA) 

Returning Officer 
 


